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JOINT BOARD AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

December 8, 2021 

Webinar and Telephonic Meeting 

 

APPROVED 

 

Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:08 PM and a quorum was established. 

 

Committee members in attendance: Steve Randall, Alec Uzemeck, Char Rothstein, Brad Vanderhoof, Saif 

Mogri, and Faye Barta. Councilmembers Vinura Kotuwella, Glenn Jennings, and Joan Trent were also 

present. 

 

Other Attendees: Chris Rowe, Christina Walsh, and members of the public.  

 

The minutes from the October 13, 2021 meeting were approved. 

 

Comments from the Co-Chairs: Steve and Alec reminded everyone that the Environment Awareness Fair 

would be held on November 11th in Chatsworth and volunteers to man the booth would be welcome. 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to develop ideas from the Committee members and the public for future 

meetings and actions Suggested items covered mosquito abatement, water drought, Water U townhall, 

health guest speaker, SSFL cleanup status, hydrogen future uses, conversion to renewable energy, animal 

services for the coyote problem, big trees falling and cleanup and operation of the Hyperion Plant. 

All agreed that further examination should be made of these subjects 

 

Steve adjourned the meeting at 8:17 PM. 


